[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear colleagues,

Firstly, thank you to those who have kindly commented on the finished arch (photos attached for those who haven’t seen Twitter or Facebook). I made the wreath on Saturday, so this is a new addition to what you would have seen at school.

The Mayoress and members of the council, as well as Crispin Blunt MP, were very impressed with it and how Dunottar School has made a contribution to mark the centenary of WW1. It was incredible how much everyone there was praising the arch.
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The poppy memorial arch built by the

current Year 10 students at Dunottar
School in Reigate.

There are 1564 poppies to:
commemorate each day of WW1.
Each poppy is made from recycled

aluminium drinks cans and bottle tops.

This is a nod to the trench art that the

soldiers made from used shells, cans, etc.
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